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From: Glenn Burleigh <gburleigh@ehoc-stl.org>
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2022 11:15 AM
To: Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] Submission of multiple community comments on RIN 3064-

AF81 / CRA reform
Attachments: Vaughn Tenant comment.pdf; MSTA Comment page 1.pdf; KCOM comment.pdf; MSTA 

Comment page 2.pdf

To whom it may concern, 

Please see the attached comment letters from community leaders and faith organizations in St. Louis. You will 
see that there are three comment letters, though one is two separate pages. We hope that the FDIC takes the 
concerns of these leaders into consideration during the finalization of the new CRA regulations. 

--  

Glenn Burleigh (He/Him) 

Community Engagement Specialist 

Metropolitan St. Louis Equal Housing and Opportunity Council 

314.258.4149 

314.534.5800x7009 












